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Farmington Senior Citizens 5-6-24 

 

May 6, 2024 

 

Meeting number 905 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:05 PM on Monday, 

May 6, 2024 by Secretary, Kathy Wagner.  Fifteen members and one guest were present. 

 

Members enjoyed pizza provided by the Club and desserts provided by Karen Stratton, Marie Smith, 

and Evelyn Rodreiquez. 

 

Members welcomed guest Diane McDermott. 

 

Secretary Kathy Wagner resumed the regular meeting at 12:45 PM.   

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the April 15, 2024 meeting were read and approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  As of May 6, 2024, there is $398.16 in the Treasury.   

 

Birthday:  Members sang Happy Birthday to Marie Smith, Lynn Costello, and Jerry Annesi. 

 

Anniversary:  Members sang Happy Anniversary to Evelyn Rodriquez. 

 

Sunshine Report:  Sue Howland sent a card to Carol Kansco and will send a card to Andrea Sidare. 

   

Entertainment:  Open House Details 

• Karen Stratton informed members that posters announcing the Open House on May 20th have 

been posted in many locations including the Town Hall.  

• Kathy Wagner let members know the Farmbrook Homeowners Association newsletter has 

information about the open house. 

• Lynn Costello will pick up hand-held desserts for the Open House.   

• Members were asked to wear their name tags at the open house.  There are name tags available 

for guests. 

• Andrea Sidare will do the center pieces for the Open House. 

 

Old Business:  None 

 

New Business:   

Karen Stratton informed members she has signed up for one of the bus trips and found the process 

easy. 

 

Members were asked if they would accept responsibility taking the keys and for opening up the lodge 

before meetings. 

 

Lynn Costello took the dirty serving utensils home to wash. 

 

Town of Farmington update by Gary Weidenborner:  None 

 

50/50 Raffle:  Karen Stratton won $7.50 in the 50/50 Raffle 

 

Jerry Annesi and Kathy Wagner shared funny stories. 
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Farmington Senior Citizens 5-6-24 

 

Secretary Kathy Wagner closed the regular meeting at 1:00 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Kathy Wagner, Secretary 


